





















May 
To:  Ms Carla Haynes, MCB hearings co-ordinator 

From:  Robyn Kay, BEP operator Facility 203

Subject:  Request for hearing 

     I am writing to request a hearing before an administrative law judge as my right under promogated rule 393.56. This request is my response to finding no satisfactory conclusions during my administrative review found in a letter dated May 17, 2011 from Bob Robertson,and received by myself on May 20, 2011.  

     The following issues are to be heard:  
a. Under promagated rule 393.31, the agency has not established a satisfactory plan that would enable me to have my equipment repaired in a timely fashion.  

b. Under promagated rule 393.18 the agency has not made a plan to remove all unused equipment as I requested and transfer equipment that I have requested. 

c. Under promagated rule 393.26, the  agency did not deliver health department licenses for 2010 so I could post them,and yet  holds me liable for payment of such licenses. 

d. Under promagated rule 393.18   the agency has not reimbursed me for lost product due to the failure of agency owned equipment after submitting a claim for lost product.
   e. Under promagated rule 393.18  I request the removal of site visits by my promotional agent falsely accusing me of threatening remarks and the removal of the letter from Constance Zanger related to a lack of respect. 
e. Under promagated rule  393.21   I am requesting assignment to a promotional agent other then the one currently assigned me and Joe Pelle.  These two individuals have not been supportive,have ignored my request for help,and have created an atmosphere of hostility and miscommunication  in which I can no longer work.   

f. Under promagated rule 393. 18  the agency needs to work with me to create a plan to grow my business by adding additional vending sites so that sales will be restored to a level to that of 2008.  .  

   Thank you for your attention to this request. Please contact me  me at RKVend@yahoo.com or my home address.  Please forward copies of proposed dates to my representative David Robinson at drob1946@gmail.com .  
